
Chair Brenner, Vice-Chair O’Brien, Ranking Member Ingram, and members of the Senate Education 
Committee: 

  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide Testimony on Senate Bill 293. My name is Terri L. Clark; and, I 
am from Franklin County.  

  

Freedom is parents having full authority to oversee their children's education, especially when it comes 
to the teaching of godly morals and principles. I support Senate Bill 293 to grant this authority back to 
the parents raising their children. And, yes, the school educators also play an educational role to these 
children but only as secondary to the parents' primary role of educating them. 

  

Thank you for allowing me to advocate Senate Bill 293. 

  

Sincerely,  

  

Terri L. Clark 

 


